
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

NUT FREE 

 

Abbots Hall School is a nut free school, and so is the out of school club. 

We ask that all parents follow the guide lines set out by the school on this 
matter. 

Please provide a nut free lunch when children attend holiday club session. Can 
we also look at the ingredients in some of the chocolate spreads as they 
contain nuts. 

We have an allergies information sheet in the staff kitchen area which lists the 
allergies that may be affected by anything we provide. We also ask parents to 
keep us updated if their children become allergic or they stop being allergic, so 
we can maintain our records. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to talk to Catherine 
Martin or Louise Rouse. 

Please also see: 

Allergies 
Medication   
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